Slaley First School

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope thab everyone has hads o lovely, week: I know we certainly hare here in schooll
Iw@b@wWM%WWWWSMGMGOLD amard! The School
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commitment to the deselopment; of competition across their school: Mrs Choudhury~Bancroff has beer
Mwﬂwm@w&mwwwwmmwwmwmmw We,
are going to frame our certificatel

Today our Year b children, hase had, o wisit from: Mrs Armstrong, from Corbridge Middle School and,
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I jusb also wanted to- thank yow all agairy for the, sponsor money that has been raised; over £850 to-
fund, / part fund expeniences and resources for the children. Next week we will be sefting dates for
transitiory meetings for children, moving to- differents Key, Stages buts I wills et yous know mores abouts this
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Have o reallsy wonderful weekend everyonel SANES
Mr\s/ HOJj)\NOJ‘dJ 2021/2*
What is happening in the coming week? PE Kits

. M da” th
Thursdald/ 7”“’ J U.hd/ FNdﬂlé/ 8”" J Uhj/ F A June PE Kits (preferably consisting
of: yellow t-shirt, blue shorts,
C i blue sweatshirt & jogging
Sport@ D(Jlé/ (AM) Summer Fair Cmmtgm bottoms, trainers, spare
AlL P welcome apm; _ Ll-me/ y L duldxm%;)b{\ socks) are required for all
eanr i i

pupils to be brought in on a
QE H'ug)m School, Monday and left in school
and taken home on a Friday.
All items must be clearly
hursda” rd, hursda” th labelled with your child’s
T 43 June T 30% June name. Uniform can be
ordered online from Salto UK

C G . I\E/\vmmgéab EW yeg\& and Clﬂ&; One TNP to IF_’JIctcalése note, hoodies have
o{\b“dg'e anm been discontinued due to
for Year L children health & safety reasons.
Tuesdag/ | At Juhdz Thul\sdag; [ 4t Juhd, Staying Safe Online

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-
advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-

Transition Daié/ - Year l Class & Tr\bpzto Whickharr mobile-safety/staying-safe-online/
children visi Corbridge Thorns Outdoor Actinmity
Middle School and Centre
Attendance ameard,

Goes to Class A




